
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance of the Warren-Newport 

Public Library District, Lake County, Illinois, for the fiscal year 2020-2021 

has been posted on the front door for public inspection from 10 AM to 8 PM 

Mon. – Thurs. and from 10 AM to 5 PM Fri. and 10 AM to 5 PM Sat. at the 

Warren-Newport Public Library at 224 N. O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, IL. It is 

also available by request. A copy of the Ordinance can be requested by 

calling 847-244-5150, extension 3008, or by e-mailing Executive Director 

Ryan Livergood at rlivergood@wnpl.info.  
 

A public hearing on said ordinance will be held at 6:45 PM, Monday, 

September 15, 2020. 

 

  

 

/s/ Bonnie Sutton     

Bonnie Sutton, Secretary  

Board of Trustees of 

Warren-Newport Public Library District 
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